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From: Douglas Porter <DPorter@olivet.edu>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 11:06 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. Stawick:

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed regulation changes which would limit leverage in
FOREX trading to 10:1 from its current 100:1 levels.

Traders in the FOREX markets are aware that the market involves risk, and already adjust their trading activity
to take leverage levels into account.

Please leave leverage at it's current level!!!

Doug Porter
RIN 3038-AC61



